
Hi 
Planning Services 

Department of Planning and Environment 

PO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

ATTENTION: Director Resources Management 

I write this letter to lodge my support for the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 6612). 

15 November 2016 

L MITCHELL 

69 McINNES STREET 

MINMI NSW 2287 

I have worked for Daracon for 1 year and whilst this project is important to me, it is also important to the 800+ other Daracon 

employees and our families. Martins Creek Quarry provides materials to many of the projects that Daracon employees work on. 

Without this Quarry, our jobs are at risk. 

I support the Martins Creek Quarry proposed expansion project and the security it provides to Daracon employees. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours faithfully, 

Leigh Mitchell 

LI 

Department of Planning 

30 NOV 2016 

Scanning Room 

PCU068398PCU068398


